
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 

DATE: May 24, 2023 

TO: Planning Commission  
FROM: Olivia Boo, Project Planner 
SUBJECT: Request for continuance of Item 2, PLN2017-00135 and PLN2006-00075 

(AT&T Mobility/Sprint PCS) 
 
 
 
Planning staff, with the applicant’s concurrence, requests continuance of this item to a date 
uncertain for the applicant to: a) work with State Parks for the location of  proposed fire 
turnouts that minimizes  environmental impacts, and b) amend the existing easement 
agreement with State Parks to allow the proposed repair of the existing access road/trail. 
The existing access road/trail easement currently limits the applicant to only ingress and 
egress  and repair work is not permitted as part of the agreement.   A new public notice will 
be issued when the public hearing is rescheduled.  
 
 


